
Distillation Unit K-350 light
Powerful steam distillation for versatile applications

Matrix

Analyte Norm / Regulation

Alcoholic beverages (e.g. 
beer, wine, spirit, liqueur)

Alcohol EEC 2870/2000 (spirits)​
EEC 2676/1990 (wine)​
OIV-MA-AS312-01A (wine)

Alcoholic and fruit-based 
beverages (e.g. cider, juice)

Volatile acids EEC 2676/1990 (wine)

Leather Chlorophenol DIN EN ISO 17070

Plants Essential oils –

Versatile applications

Easy implementation of steam 
distillation into your workflow

Efficient and proven

The powerful steam generator 
allows fast analyte separation 
from matrix

Best accuracy results

The slim glass splash protector 
reduces ​dead volume and 
facilitates vapour transfer

Ease of use​

Straightforward operation due 
to intuitive programming



“The introduction of the BUCHI Distillation Unit K-350 in our company made a fast and easy alcohol 

determination possible. It makes the alcohol determination much more reliable and not dependent 

from the executor anymore.”​

​Dr. Patrick van Zuidam, Managing Director Zuidam Distillers BV, Netherlands

Distillation Unit K-350 light
Features

Powerful distillation​

Proven steam generator for 
numerous applications

Safety features​

Protective sensors for sample 
tube, front and service door 
ensure safe operation 

Versatility

Multiple combinations with 
analysers such as titrators and 
densimeters

Accessories​

Choose the appropriate accessory 
for your application

Save tap water

Start and stop cooling water 
during the distillation process​ or 
use recirculating chiller

Application finder​

Find your application for a quick 
start

BÜCHI Labortechnik AG

CH – 9230 Flawil 

T	 +41 71 394 63 63

F	 +41 71 394 64 64

info@buchi.com

www.buchi.com
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